
 
Important -- Request for Reflections about Tonight's 2020 Kickoff Service in 
Korea 
 
Michael Balcomb 
May 4, 2013 
 

Dear District Pastors and Community Leaders, 

 

I just received a call from Dr. Balcomb in Korea as the Special 2020 Kick-off Service there has 

completed. I hope that you were able to watch the live webcast. 

 

Dr. Balcomb asks that we send him reflections right away from members in your Districts about the 

program, in response to requests from True Mother and Dr. Yang. The responses should be simple and 

sent by e-mail or by text.  

 

We apologize for the late hour of this request. Let's do our best to comply. 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Rendel for Dr. Balcomb 

 


